
 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes  

Heather Luft 

Headteacher 

Broad Chalke Newsletter 
Friday 15th November 2024  

‘We serve one another in love’ Luke 10v27 

Respect         Resilience         Hope         Love  

This term our Collective Worship theme is JUSTICE 

‘Learn to do right. Seek Justice.’ Isaiah 1v17 
 
 

SAFEGUARDING At Broad Chalke, keeping children safe is always a priority and our 

safeguarding duty. The purpose of these weekly updates is to raise awareness and  

support you as parents.  

Thank you to all the parents who attended the e-safety and cyber  

awareness workshop. I am really grateful to the police team for their  

leading such an informative and helpful workshop. Attached to this  

newsletter is some information shared which outlines top tips for staying  

secure online. Simon and Jonathan directed us, as, parents to the following  

websites for Guidance about how to keep our children safe online; these can also be found on the website.  

                         Internet Matters     UK safer internet centre         Get safe online 

   

OFSTED 

As you know, we are still waiting for ‘the call’. The OFSTED handbook confirms we will have our inspection 

before Christmas. As soon as we know, we will inform parents.  

This week at Broad Chalke  

Remembrance 

This year we held our annual Remembrance Service at the War Memorial in the village.  

Reverend Alison led the service; it was lovely to welcome our Chair of Governors and local  

residents to the service as well. The children have shown a deepening understanding of  

how important it is for us to honour and remember all servicemen and women. 

 

Music Enrichment 

On Tuesday we welcomed two folk musicians to the school to lead a 

workshop. John and Heidi introduced us to different types of music and how 

four instruments (violin, viola, harpsichord & harp) can be played to make high 

and low sounds. We also learnt to sing a Sea Shanty and practised some Morris 

dancing steps! It was such a fun time.  

 

Anti-Bullying Week As part of our Anti-Bullying week we held an odd socks day on  

Tuesday which raised the profile of our uniqueness and celebrating difference.  

During the week all children engaged in lessons which challenge and support  

children with how to interact positively with others.  

      

     Stonehenge Visit 

     As part of their History learning this term our Kingfishers have a enjoyed a  

     fantastic visit to Stonehenge. During their day they spent time in the  

     museum, learnt about different types of stone and arrow heads. They also  

     had the opportunity to sketch. A big thank you to the parents who supported  

     this trip.    

. 

 

https://www.internetmatters.org/
https://saferinternet.org.uk/internet-matters
https://www.getsafeonline.org/

